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Hunte r , Don ie l le 
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KnowWho Services <norep!y@knowwho.services> 
Monday, December 21, 2015 12:49 PM 
Puco Docketing 
I support AEP's dean energy investments 

Dear PUCO, 

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, 
and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan 
prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio. 

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for 
creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region. The 
further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we owe not 
just thanks, but opportunities. 

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy and 
coal transition commitments. 

Sincerely, 

Izzy Esler 
116C E Lorain St 
Oberlin, OH 44074-
misabellae@gmail.com 
(614)226-9651 
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This i s t o c e r t i f y t h a t t he iinagss appearing a ra axi 
accura te and cciJiplate reprodTiction of a case f i l e 
document del ivery 
Tenhnician 

^n the regular course of bus iness . 
Date ProG^aaad PEG 2 1 2015 
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